Holiday Greetings 2025-2026





This year we are once again collecting \$10 per person to list your name in our bulletin for both the Rosh Hashanah and Passover Holiday Greetings.

Rosh Hashanah begins the evening of Monday, September 22, 2025. High Holiday greetings submitted by August 9th will appear in the September bulletin. Those greetings that are submitted after August 9th will appear in the November Bulletin.

The greetings for Pesach, which begins the evening of Wednesday, April 1, 2026, will appear in the March 2026 bulletin.

Questions: Linda Surks, 908-307-4380

Please mail information below with a \$10 check payable to Hadassah. Mail to: Greenbriar at Whittingham, 100 Whittingham Drive, Monroe Twp, NJ 08831 - Attention: Lockbox 24-Holiday. You can also place it in Lockbox 24 at the GW Towne Centre.

Name:	Phone:	
Address:		
Name as to appear in the bulletin: F	PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY	HADASSAH
		-

Net proceeds will support Hadassah's Gandel Rehabilitation Center in Israel.